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Updates on the December 2020 Journal 

We have discovered a broken URL in the Journal. The URL in Blake
Nancarrow's article had a broken link on p.282. This has now been fixed in
the newly uploaded PDF. 

Additionally, as a result of a recent motion approved by the Board of
Directors, the Journal no longer requires a password to access - all issues
from now on will be freely available to members and the public. 

Thank you,
The RASC Journal team. 

Looking for more? To find previous issues of the Journal
visit https://rasc.ca/jrasc/recent-issues

RASC is a national, non-profit, charitable organization devoted to the
advancement of astronomy and related sciences. Help support our society
through your kind donations by clicking here.
 

Follow on Twitter     Copyright © 2019 The Royal Astronomical Society of Canada, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are a member of The Royal Astronomical Society of Canada.

Our mailing address is:
The Royal Astronomical Society of Canada

4920 Dundas St. West, Suite 203
Toronto, On M9A 1B7

Canada
Add us to your address book unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences 

This email was sent to <<Email Address>> 
why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences 

The Royal Astronomical Society of Canada · 4920 Dundas St. West, Suite 203 · Toronto, On M9A 1B7 · Canada 

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

http://www.twitter.com/
http://www.facebook.com/
http://mailchimp.com/
http://eepurl.com/gkfbTP
https://us6.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=861ef4e447c13ca5c2dea88d8&id=37ae2a9823
https://us6.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=861ef4e447c13ca5c2dea88d8&id=37ae2a9823
javascript:;

